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Mrs. Lily Lin, Chairwoman of the WFWP Taiwan, gave 8 thousand dollars for earthquake victims in 

Nepal, through WFWP Nepal. 

 

Here (in these photos) Mrs. Nila Shrestha from WFWP Nepal is in Gagalphedi village offering bags of 

rice and emergency aid to people, who are living in a very difficult situation especially after the 

earthquake. 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 


